
The Board at its meeting of Wednesday, May 28, 2014 adopted the following member motion: 
 

 

 

 
 

“It is recommended that the Board: 

1. adopt a policy to incorporate into its annual schedule of meetings one additional public 
meeting  per year to ensure future Boards have regular strategic review sessions outside 
of regular meetings; and  

2. adopt a policy to hold at  least one special in-camera meeting on the subject of Collective 
Bargaining to take place at least one year prior to the expiry of Collective Bargaining 
agreements with the TTC’s employees’ bargaining agents”.  


